THE WALTER AND ELIZA HALL INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL RESEARCH

POSTAL ADDRESS: POST OFFICE, ROYAL MELBOURNE HOSPITAL, VICTORIA, 3050, AUSTRALIA. TELEPHONE 347-1511



AFFILIATED WITH THE UNIVERSITY OF MELBOURNE AND THE ROYAL MELBOURNE HOSPITAL

DIRECTOR: PROFESSOR G. J. V. NOSSAL, C.B.E., F.A.A.

GENETICS UNIT HEAD: DR. N. L. WARNER

12th August, 1977

Professor Joshua Lederberg, Stanford University, Palo Alto, California, 94304 U.S.A.

Dear Josh,

Many thanks indeed for sending me the suggestion of what I presume is Seymore Cohen as a possible participant for the Institut de la Vie Symposium. It is curious that his short article contains ideas extremely similar to those which we are developing with Graham Mitchell here in the Hall Institute. We should certainly keep his name in mind for our eventual list.

With all best wishes and thanks a lot for your help in this matter.

Yours sincerely.

G.J.V. Nossal

DIRECTOR